
DRIVER’S LICENSE INFORMATION 
 

1. Driving in Korea is a must for all exercise participants.  
 

2. In order to drive Government vehicles all personnel must complete the on line Driver’s 
Certification, have a valid DA Form 348, and pass the Korean Traffic Test.  

 
3. Those that have DA Form 348s on hand and have been tested in Korea will only need to 

renew their military license.  
 

4. All others will be required to take the test.  
 

5. After completion of the On Line Driver’s Certification forward a copy of the certification 
with a completed copy of the Application for Driver’s Examination to dll-cepof-
deploy@pof02.usace.army.mil prior 10 March 2006.  

 
6. The study book and practice test are for your studying prior to arriving in Korean in order 

to assist you with passing the Rules of the Road test.  
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